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Dear Parents 
 
I am sure that many of you are aware that the government produced guidance yesterday regarding 
the full opening of schools in September. We are still in the process of going through this guidance 
and working out the exact arrangements, however, I am delighted to say that we aim to be open for 
all pupils once again in September. 
 
I would like to remind parents that the school will only be open for Key Worker children on Friday 
10th July, along with children in Years 2-5 who are invited to meet up with their class teacher and 
class mates for the allocated hour on this day. We would really appreciate it if reading books could 
be returned and left in the box at the entrance gate which your child will be using. 
 
The children in Foundation Stage and Year 1 will meet with their whole class and class teacher on  
Wednesday 8th July and Thursday 9th July respectively. Year 6 pupils will have the opportunity to 
see their teacher as part of their year 6 arrangements. Year 6 reports will be handed out on  
Thursday 9th July. 
 
Due to the fact that things are so different this year, annual reports will be handed to the children at 
these transition meetings. The report will also include information about your child’s next class 
teacher and a transition booklet which we would like the children to complete before meeting with 
the teacher on either Thursday 16th or Friday 17th July. If your child is not in school on the day that 
the reports are handed out then they will be posted out to you. 
 
Next week, I will provide further guidance about the arrangements for Thursday 16th and Friday 
17th July. As soon as we are able we will let you know our plans for September. 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support and understanding.  
 

Kathryn Young 

Thank you 
 
We would like to thank the parents that contributed to the 4 bouquets 
of flowers given to the staff at the school. We appreciate the very kind 
gesture.  
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Here is a selection of photos of our Foundation Stage and 
KS1 children participating in Sports Day this week.  

The children have loved the sports day games, they enjoyed cheering for each other. Their favourite event 
was the tattie and spoon race even though there was some interesting interpretation of the rules! We  
finished the event with a running race. They enjoyed it so much we are going to do some more next week!  
                   Miss Redgwell FS 

‘I thought the spoon race was 
easy because I didn't drop it.!’ 
Elliana B FS 

‘I liked when we did the races and 
throwing the toilet paper up in the 
air!’ Elsie H FS 
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After learning about   
capacity at home      

Jackson F FS then     
followed the instructions 
of how much he needed 

to put in for his fizzy 
potion! 

Jackson says the potion 
was a magic pond that 
grows magic white trees 
with strawberries and 
apples at the same time!  

At home and at school the Year 1 Penguin bubble has been designing and painting their own Caribbean  
T-shirts. They were inspired by the colours and atmosphere of the traditional Caribbean Carnival.   

Mrs Barber’s Bear bubble have designed a thank you wall to thank all 
key workers who have continued to work over this time.  

Nathaniel Z Yr 5 art work 


